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Dates to Remember 
April 28 & 29: HS MAP Testing.  
April 28-May 2: Student Voice Week. 
April 30 & May 1: IEP Meetings, students in grades 5-12 

released at 12:00 pm.           
                                 KG2 MAP Testing.  
April 30: Last day of After-School Club.  
May 2: KG/ES Creative Arts evening. 
             Grade 5 Promotion Ceremony at 10:30 am (MPR).  
May 5: Ramadan hours begins. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Last month CIS (Council of International Schools) came to visit BIS as we applied for membership, which is our 
first step of the journey towards becoming internationally accredited.  Dr. Zak is pleased to announce that BIS 
has been formally awarded membership. As a member school, we will soon have access to other CIS services for 
schools such as CIS International Accreditation, CIS Global Citizenship Certification, and Educator Recruitment. 
We are very proud of this accomplishment and thank the entire BIS community for continuing to strive for 
greatness. 
 

 

KG2 Promotion Ceremony Photos 
This year’s Kindergarten Promotion will take place on Thursday, May 30 at 10:30 am in the school and parents are 
invited to attend. A commemorative pack of promotion photographs of each student in their caps and gowns will 
be available to order at a cost of KD 4. These packs will be ready for distribution to the children with their final 
report cards. Please have your child wear a white shirt and black shoes on Monday, April 29 in order to take 
individual and group photos.  

 
 

Earth Day at BIS 
Every year, Earth Day is celebrated on 22nd April at BIS to remind the students of their duties towards “Nature”. 
Earth Day was celebrated through educational and action-oriented activities that were fun. Students decorated 
chair, original art, and animal planters from recycled bottle caps, cans and bottles. This can be a great way to get 
kids active in doing “work” that really makes a difference and can also help educate the community. 
 
 

BIS Iftar Gathering Dinner  
 

Reminders: Plan to join us Wednesday, 
May 15th for the BIS Community 
Iftar. Details coming soon ...  
 

 

 
 

 
Ramadan Hours for Students & Staff 
All Students: from 9:30 am to 1:30 pm. 
All staff: from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm. 
Ramadan hours will begin on Sunday, May 5th. 
 

BIS Upcoming Field Trips  
April 28: Field Trip for Gr. 7M to Discovery Mall.  
                Field Trip for Gr. 6J & 7L to Vox Cinema – Avenues.  
                 Field Trip for Gr. 1 to Kidzania - Avenues.  

 

       
 

 

Latest PTA News  
The PTA voting will start by May 
2nd. Thanks to everyone and we 
appreciate your involvement!!!  
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